MINUTES OF THE STE. GENEVIEVE BOARD OF ALDERMEN WORK SESSION June 11, 2020

The work session of the Ste. Genevieve Board of Aldermen was called to order at 7:15 p.m. with the following members present:

Alderman Gary Smith

Alderwoman Susan Johnson

Alderman Bob Donovan

Alderman Mike Jokerst

Alderman Jeff Eydmann

Alderman Mike Raney

Alderwoman Ashley Armbruster

Absent:

Mayor Paul Hassler

Alderman Joe Prince

A motion by Alderman Smith, second by Alderwoman Johnson to approve the work session agenda as presented. Motion carried 7-0-1 with Alderman Prince absent.

At this time discussion occurred regarding a request from Mark & Randy Trautman to accept the entrance just North of Valle Spring Park as a City Street. The Trautman's were supposed to be in attendance at the work session but were not present. After some discussion by the Board it was decided to revisit the issue with the Trautman's after the next meeting in a work session.

The Board reviewed the amendment to the Alcohol Ordinance and the revision will be brought to them in ordinance form at the next meeting.

Discussion amongst the Board regarding the Washington Street wall replacement resulted in the decision to move forward with the concrete option which would be the best long term solution. City Administrator will move forward.

With no further business the work session was adjourned.

8:01 p.m.

Respectfully submitted by,

Pam Meyer City Clerk